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To: 
From: 

K.W.Soucy 
J.R.Snedeker 

Ref: September Progress Report 

Safety. Health and Housekeeping: 

30 Sep. '93 

our noise reduction efforts in the test lab shooting room 
are essentially completed. All tubes have now been fitted with 
baffles and this along with the sound proofing materials have 
significantly reduced the level of noise in the area. one 
sprinkler head needs to be relocated and sound-proofing baffles 
need to be hung from the grid work and that will complete the 
work scheduled to date.· We will schedule sound level 
measurements as soon as these last items are completed. 

Maintenance: 

The cost estimates and the write-up for the proposed changes· 
to the shooting booth air handling system have been turned over 
to Dan Shumway for project economics and project submittal. 

Test Programs: 

Work continues on the Peerless. Various field function 
testing, high speed videos for the purpose of evaluating ejection 
and miscellaneous testing. 

Testing continues on the Detachable Magazine Box project 
involving endurance testing, dry cycle testing and function 
testing. 

A test is underway to determine if the heavy trigger pull on 
the Viper can be reduced. 

The first of the new cantilever shotguns are being shot for 
accuracy, these guns will be going to the writer's seminar if 
acceptable . 
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